
Subject: Sanitation Trashcan - Collaboration Feedback
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 08/19/2016 03:32 PM
To: Cairo Rodriguez

Hi Cairo,

There is also a new trashcan at 3824 Wilshire. This a a very low ped traffic area as compared to the southwest corner of 
Wilshire and Normandie or even Wilshire and Berendo.

See attached photo.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010




